
Friday 10th January 2025 

Follow us on Instagram 

@stmarysprimarybattersea 

7 St Joseph's Street, SW8 4EN           0207 622 5460          admin@st-marys-pri.wandsworth.sch.uk 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

We hope you all had a good Christmas break and we wish 

you all a happy and peaceful 2025. It was a pleasure to 

see the children return on Monday. 

 

The 2025 Jubilee Year 'Pilgrims of Hope' is now underway. 

The Jubilee Year began with the opening of the Holy Door 

in St Peter’s Basilica in Rome, on Tuesday 24 December 

2024 and runs to the Feast of Epiphany 2026.  

The Holy Father has decided that 2025 will be a year of  

Jubilee, something which happens every 25 years.  

The theme is “Pilgrims of Hope”, and is a year of hope for 

a world suffering the impacts of war, the ongoing effects 

of COVID-19 pandemic, and a climate crisis.   

Throughout the school year we will host events to cele-

brate this event.  

 

We also share with you the Jubilee prayer-see the next 

page. 

 

Wishing you a good weekend-keep warm. 

Our Mission Statement 

 

‘A man took a grain of mustard seed and 

sowed it in his field. Indeed the seed is small-

er than all other seeds but when it is grown, it 

is greater than the herbs, and becomes a 

tree, so that the birds of the air come and 

lodge in its branches’ 

Matthew 13.31 

Food collection  

 

We are incredibly fortunate to be       

receiving weekly food donations from 

City Harvest Charity which enable us to 

continue with our weekly food banks 

every Tuesday at 3:15pm 

Please make sure to pop by! 





Wednesday Word 

 

The Wednesday word this week is BAPTISM 

 

“Baptism gives strength and it gives light” 

Pope Francis 

January 2025 
 

Just when we thought the celebrations might stop after Christmas, the 
New Year starts with a month full of significant Church calendar events. 

What’s more, the Year of Jubilee has begun! This special celebration 
year comes with an invitation from Pope Francis to place our hope in 

God’s love for us and to share His love with others.  
 

This newsletter shares some of the content children will experience in 
school throughout January and suggests ways for you to engage with 
them about it. We hope it is a useful resource for your family prayer 

time.  

 

To read the rest of the ten ten parents newsletter please click 

this link below! 

 

https://new.express.adobe.com/webpage/8vmQWjL6A5sFJ/ 
 

 

https://www.iubilaeum2025.va/en/giubileo-2025/segni-del-giubileo.html




 





 





 


